


Special Award - AAPL 2021 AAPL Committee Member Award
Josh Gautreau, CPL, JD

Josh Gautreau graduated with his BBA and MBA from the University of St. Thomas in Houston and went on to obtain his Doctor of Jurisprudence from the University of Houston Law School in 2011.  He joined Chevron U.S.A. Inc. in 2010 and has held roles of increasing responsibility.  Josh is currently a Commercial Coordinator in Chevron’s Mid-Continent Business Unit.  Josh earned his CPL in 2019, was elected as a Director for HAPL in 2021 and was Assistant Chairman on the AAPL Technology Committee in 2021.  
In 2019 Josh inquired with the AAPL Staff if there was any Blockchain experience that he could leverage and if AAPL was looking into blockchain use cases.  The next thing you know, he was asked to join the AAPL Technology Committee! Josh continued to serve on the Technology team and in 2021 was instrumental in evaluating alternatives to digitize the CPL exam, as well as working with the Forms Committee on alternatives for the Contract Center.  He also helped create a channel on the AAPL Connect site to provide Tips and Tricks to enhance members use of existing technology as opposed to implementing new software.  As the 2022 Chair of the Technology committee Josh looks forward to working with local associations on technology best practices.  
Josh and his wife Beckie are blessed with three daughters and in 2021 welcomed a son, Patrick.  




